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30th June 2021 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Perry Hall Primary School are taking part in the Soccer Star 
Challenge fundraiser on Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th July. During the day, children will take 
part in a ‘speed goal’ challenge, bringing home a certificate with their fastest goal achieved.  
 
Money raised from this event will be put towards school funds for new resources and sports 
equipment for the children.  
 
Along with this letter is a leaflet explaining how to collect sponsors, contact free via 
https://soccerstarcoaching.co.uk/perry-hall-fundraiser/ , and showing the fantastic prizes available 
for money raised including medals, trophies and a top prize of a FREE FAMILY TOUR OF WEMBLY 
STADIUM!  
 
Please note that in order for your child to receive their prize on the day of the event, all sponsor 
donations must be made online through Soccer Star Coaching’s website (details on the leaflet 
attached), on or before Saturday 10th July at 10:30am. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Acting Head of School 
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